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Multiple Lawsuits Filed Alleging Failure to Offer Gift Cards in Braille
Violates the ADA

 

On Thursday, October 26, 2019, and Friday, October 27, 2019, nearly 40 complaints were filed in the Southern
District of New York against various retailers and restaurants alleging that failure to provide gift cards in Braille
violates the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

If you are a company that sells store gift cards either online or in places of public accommodation, you may want
to take note and analyze your risk.
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Consumer Protection Review helps businesses that market and sell to consumers navigate federal and state legal
issues related to advertising, privacy, promotions, products liability, government investigations, unfair
competition, class actions and general consumer protection. 
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